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Job Vacancy –  Book-keeper / Office Admin 

(Permanent Part-Time Position) – Closing Date Friday 31st January 

More details are available on the Dublin Diocesan website under Job Vacancies. 
Applications can be submitted by emailing a CV and cover letter to 
halstonst@gmail.com 

______________________________________________________
Catholic Schools 

Week 2020: 

Living in 
Harmony with 
God’s Creation 

Catholic Schools Week runs from the 26th of January to 
the 2nd of February 2020 and this year’s theme – Living 
in Harmony with God’s Creation – is a particularily 
important and relevant one. Over the course of the 
week primary and seconday schools will be invited to 
take part in various activities to help them make a 
deeper connection between their faith and the world 
around them. Some of students from St Paul’s 
Secondary School, Brunswick Street, will come to the 
10 o’clock Mass on Wednesday 29th of January to lead 
the music and readings. We ask you to keep all schools 
students as well as their parents and teachers in your 
prayers this week.  

Are you called to serve ? 
A big thank you to those who 
have given their names for 
various parish ministries. 
Westill  have plenty vacancies 
for 

• Ministers of the Word – Weekday especially  

• Extraordinary Minsiters of the Eucharist – 
Weekday and Weekend 

• Hopsitality & Welcome Team – One Saurday 
or  Sunday per Month  
Parish Pastoral Council – one meeting per 
month 

If you feel you’d like to be part of our parish ministry 
team – please speak to Fr Martin or Fr Patrick or you 
can email halstonst@gmail.com. Training and support 
is available for all ministries. 

Confirmation : Cermeony of Light 
The Ceremony of Light for the confirmation classes 
from George’s Hill and St Paul’s BNS takes place on 
Wednesday 5th of February at 7.30pm. This is an 
important ceremony in which the parents pass on the 
light of faith to their children making confirmation this 
year. The Confirmation students from both schools 
come to Mass in the Parish Church every Thursday 
morning as part of their preparation and last week they 
were joined by some of the First Holy Communion girls 
from George’s Hill. A sinciere thank you to the students 
and their teachers for their presence and participation.  

Family Offering Boxes 
The Family Offering evelopes are available for 
collection from the Sacristy.  

Deepest Sympathy to the families of Thomas 

Masterson (Queen Street), Rosaleen Kelly (Chancery 
Street) and Tommy Hyland (Chancery House) who died 
recently. May their souls rest in peace. Amen.  
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